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Howard County Government, Calvin Ball County Executive   www.howardcountymd.gov 

June 29, 2022 
 
 

Dedra & Jonathan Harris 
5000 Ilchester Road 
Ellicott City, MD 21043 

 
                                    RE:  WP-22-130, Harris Property 

 
Dear Mr. & Mrs. Harris: 
 

This letter is to inform you that your request for alternative compliance to the Howard County Subdivision and 
Land Development Regulations for the subject project was reviewed. 

 
On June 25, 2022 and pursuant to Section 16.104, the Director of the Department of Planning and Zoning, 

considered and approved your request for alternative compliance with respect to Section 16.144(r)(3) of the Subdivision 
and Land Development Regulations to allow for additional 30 days to submit the revised plan.  

 
 The Department of Planning and Zoning hereby determines that you have demonstrated to its satisfaction that 
strict enforcement of Section 16.144((r)(3) would result in an unreasonable hardship or practical difficulty. This 
determination is made with consideration of your alternative compliance application and the one (1) item you were 
required to address, pursuant to Section 16.104(a)(1): 
 
Unreasonable hardship and practical difficulties may result from strict compliance with the regulations. 

A revised plans letter for F-20-065 – Harris Property was issued to the development team on March 18, 2021 which 
outlined a resubmission date of May 2, 2022 to address comments issued. The development team did not meet this 
deadline and is requesting the reactivation of the plan in order to continue review with the County SRC agencies. The 
development team is requesting additional time to finalize discussions with the owner and rectify the remaining issues 
with the stormwater management and drainage for resubmission for County review. The requested extension will have 
no negative impacts and there have been no regulatory changes that would impact the development. All SRC agencies 
have previously reviewed and will continue to review the revised submission for compliance. Strict conformance with the 
regulations would require the submission of a new final plan which would match the current plan in review. Approval of 
this alternative compliance promotes efficiency of the plan review process. 
 
Approval of this Alternative Compliance is subject to the following conditions: 
 
1.  The revised plans must be submitted within 30 days from the date of alternative compliance approval 

(on or before July 25, 2022). 
2.  Please provide a general note regarding this alternative compliance stating the section, date approved and 

conditions of approval. 
3.  A half review fee of $367.50 will be required with the revised submission. 
4.  Compliance with all SRC comments for F-20-065, Harris Property 
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Indicate this alternative compliance petition file number, request, section of the regulations, action, conditions of 
approval, and date on all related plats, and site development plans, and building permits.  This alternative compliance 
approval will remain valid for the time period specified in the conditions of approval. 
 

If you have any questions, please contact Jennifer Wellen at (410) 313-2350 or email at 
_jwellen@howardcountymd.gov.    
 

Sincerely, 
 
 

Anthony Cataldo, AICP, Chief 

Division of Land Development 
AC/jw 
cc: Research 
 DLD - Julia Sauer 
 Real Estate Services 
 KCI 

mailto:_jwellen@howardcountymd.gov
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